
                 December 6, 2011  
                 American Society for Quality 

    Columbia Basin Section 614 

 
 
Tuesday 
December 6, 2011 
 
LOCATION:  

 
Bookwalter Winery 
894 Tulip Lane 
Richland, WA 
509-627-5000 

(Columbia Park Trail/Queensgate) 
 
 
5:30 p.m. – Check-in/Socializing  

 
6:00 p.m. – Buffet and sharing of 

holiday cheer 
 
7:00 p.m.  - Presentation by 

winemaker and announcement of 
our Section’s charitable donation 

 
 
BUFFET MENU: 
Bookwalter’s Certified Chef 
Kristin Swaggart and the staff at 
Bookwalter will provide a 
bistro-style buffet that includes: 
salad, dips and breads, smoked 
salmon, artisan cheeses and 
gourmet meats, stuffed grape 
leaves, and fruits.  Dessert treat: 
chocolate truffles.  Your choice of 
coffee or tea is included with buffet.   

 
Cost: 
$20 - ASQ members 
$20 - non-members  
 
Reservations: 

Reservations are required by 
November 29 in order to allow 
Bookwalter sufficient time to plan 
for the event.  Please e-mail 
dscoffey01@aol.com with your 
name, phone number, company 
affiliation, and reservation type, 
or call Deborah at 375-5011.  
  
Note:  All no shows will be billed 

unless cancelled 48 hours in 
advance.  
 
For more information about our 
ASQ section and other upcoming 
events:  www.asq614.org/ 

 

Holiday Get-Together 
and Giving 

 

Bookwalter Winery 

 
This year the ASQ Columbia Basin Section 614 is highlighting fellowship 
and holiday giving at our December 6 meeting, which will be held at 
Bookwalter Winery in Richland.   

 
Once the personal residence of the winery’s founders, Jean and 
Jerry Bookwalter, the winery has been transformed into a modern yet 
charming wine lounge, where visitors can sample the wines at a bar or 
in a number of other comfortable settings.  Bookwalter Winery has been 
producing small lots of high quality wine since 1983.  Offering lush red 
and vibrant white wines from the Columbia Valley, with over 20 years of 
experience, they are committed to producing the highest quality wines 
in Washington State. 
 
For our meeting on December 6, the winery is preparing a bistro-style 
buffet, with chocolate truffles as the dessert treat.  A winemaker will 
enlighten us about the quality control challenges of the art of winemaking.  
Buffet selections, dessert, coffee, and tea are included in the $20 per 
person charge; other beverages (sodas, wine, cocktails), if desired, may 
be purchased separately.   
 

In keeping with the holiday spirit, we are accepting any 
donations you wish to make (cash/check) to support the 
local organization our section has chosen to contribute 

to this year - SWIFT Program, Lutheran 

Community Services Northwest.  This 90-day 

program supports the immediate needs of local children 
ages 3-17 who are in crisis, such as victims of abuse, suicide attempts, 
and runaways.  Donations will be accepted in November and December, 
up through the December 6 meeting.  The total amount to be donated will 
be announced at the meeting.  Please contact Donna Sinks, Section 614 
secretary, for donation information at djsinks@gmail.com or call 
303-842-1196. 

 
We hope you will join us for a relaxing evening 

and share in the spirit of the season. 
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